AQUARION Sepztgggber
Water Company

Stewards of the Environment ™

Water Supply Update

Serving the Communities of Hampton, North Hampton, Rye & Stratham

Weather Trends/Outlook

September was another wetter than average month with rainfall of 4.9 inches, more than the long-term
average of 3.7 inches. Higher than average precipitation over the past year has alleviated drought conditions.
The U.S. Drought Monitor map shows no dry or drought conditions currently in any of Aquarion’s service areas.
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Currently, there are no water use restrictions in place.
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